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World Book Day- In view of 

swimming and other 

commitments next Friday, Year 4 

will be having their World Book 

Day celebrations and activities on 

THURSDAY (7/3/19). Dress as 

your favourite book character if 

you like!      

 

Parents evenings will take 

place on Monday 11th March 

between 3.45pm and 7.00pm and 

Tuesday 12th March between 

2.15pm and 4.00pm. Please 

return your slip (or an email 

requesting a time) to the office or 

your classes teacher. 

Appointment times will be sent 

out early next week.    

 

Swimming continues as normal.  

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

 

Next week we will be continuing work on our class book 

‘The Arrival’, by looking at inference and explanation. 

In maths we will be continuing our work on fractions. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our next fortnightly task of 2019 relates to our topic on the United Kingdom. We 

would like the children to make a model (or draw a picture) of a famous landmark 

from the UK—anything will do, local or otherwise! The deadline for this work is Fri-

day 15th March.   

English & Maths 

 This week’s spellings: 

migration    motion 

nation     option 

population    potion 

ration     reception 

reflection    solution     

La Nochevieja New Year’s Eve 

¡Feliz año Nuevo! Happy New Year 

El día de Año Nuevo New Year’s Day 

El día de Reyes Epiphany 


